
2016-2017 Columbiette Officers

President  Pat Keegan                   862-268-4176   
Past Pres      Mary Ann Stanek           973-702-7610
Vice Pres.  Miriam Montagne           201-230-1373
Secretary  Maureen Fiore                973-579-5293
Fin. Sec.  Colleen Testa                 973-579-3452
Treasurer      Carol Strand                   973-300-1948
Sentinel   Amy Keegan                  973-919-6951

Auxiliary 7784 Council 7784
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  Knights of Columbus Officers

SK Thomas Sullivan - Grand Knight 
SK Thomas Hudak - Deputy Grand Knight 

Doug Modrow - Financial Secretary 
Carl Beaulieu - Chancellor 
 James W. Kelly - Treasurer 

 Gary Carlson - Recorder 
 SK James J. McDonald - Advocate 

 SK Robert Tiscornia - Warden 
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Patty Savacool- Newsletter Editor -  973-383-4560
 57 Ryerson Ave, Newton,NJ 07860   

Dear Sister Columbiettes,    
      As the holiday season ends, we 
are facing many upcoming events 
which will need your support! 
Please try to attend our next 
meeting to hear about these 
happenings. As a service 
organization our endeavors cover 
many areas. Hopefully, as February 
(the month of love) descends upon 
us, you will be blessed for your 
kindnesses with happiness and 
the knowledge of God’s eternal 
love. As we continue into 2017 
please remember our new 
president in your prayers as well 
as the future of our great country. 
Special thanks to Connie Pyne 
who once again spearheaded our 
Christmas Social theater 
experience and dinner. Connie and 
her husband Fred are also to be 
congratulated for their roles as 
Santa & Mrs. Claus. It was so fun 
to see the happy faces of all the 
children who were able to attend 
this event. Kudos also to Anne 
Kappelmeier for her efforts in 
coordinating our Santa Social 
along with the bake shoppe and 
holiday flea market. We were able 
to give St. Joseph’s Youth Mission 
$381.60 toward their upcoming 
trip. 

peppermintpattycake@centurylink.net

MICHE 
One bag, Endless 

possibilities 
Catherine Testa, 

 Miche Representative   
               973-670-1695               
                                                        

                                
 miche_chic@live.com

 

 

  

 

The Don Bosco Crier is published the last Wednesday of each month with 
the exception of  June, July and December.  Articles should be submitted to 
the Editor by the 20th of each month.   Every effort has been taken to ensure 
that information is accurate.

 Nicky T's
Hot Dogs,

Sandwiches, 
Pizza and More!

   

 

   

  Grand Knight's Message: 

On behalf of 
Grand Knight 

Thomas 
Sullivan and 
the Officers 

and members, 
the Don Bosco 

Council,  
extends its 
best wishes

for the 
Columbiettes 
as they begin 

the New Year. 
 
 

Jim Bird, PGK

      

  (973) 300-4500 

callto:+1973-670-1695
mailto:miche_chic@live.com


 

  
  

  
  

 
 

       

     

 
 
 

      

The soul of Jean Keegan
James Fagan (brother of Pat Keegan)

Jerry Woodring and Family
Susan Kadar

The Kerwick Family
   Nancy Bliesath (Daughter of Connie Pyne)

Roberta Treptau( sister of Connie Pyne)
Stephen Losey (Son of Pattie Losey)
Judy Moyer (Cousin of Pattie Losey) 

Louise and Geoff  Crann     
The soul of Rosemary Woodring  

Kathleen Restuccia(Sister Columbiette)
Jennifer DiNardo (Daughter  of

 Susan and Jim Bodnar)
The Veliz Family

 Mary Gregory  (Sister of Pat Fitzpatrick)
Dominick Restuccia  (Brother Knight)  (Brother Knight)
    Jason Palazzo (Grandson of  Margie 

Palazzo)
Kerri Knight (Daughter of  Pat Fitzpatrick)

 Amy Keegan 
Father Angelus 
Pat Fitzpatrick
 Mildred Bugge

Carol Strand

 
 

 
  

 

  

 

              

         

  

 

   

  
     
 

 

   

Knights' Calendar 
of Events              
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Columbiettes
Calendar of 

Events

February

6th 
Auxiliary Meeting 
7pm St. Joseph's

 CC

March
4th

Applebees Flapjack
Fundraiser

6th 
Auxiliary Meeting 
7pm St. Joseph's

 CC

8th 
Western Chapter 

Meeting with
First Degree

 

 

 

 

 

 
 President's Message cont. 

  Unfortunately, our caroling in the nursing 
homes was canceled due to inclement 
weather but I am sure Anne will continue to 
schedule future visits.
Please let me know as soon as possible if 
you have any candidates for membership. 
There will be a Major Degree at St. Francis 
in Vernon on Wednesday, March 8th at the 
Western Chapter meeting. We would like to 
have a First Degree prior to that. 
We have received information on the State 
Convention scheduled for June 23-25 at the 
Embassy Suites in Piscataway. This is a fun 
event and I encourage everyone to try to 
attend this year. Our own Vicki Bird will be 
installed at NJ State President! You can 
show your support by becoming a booster. 
Names will be printed in the Convention 
Journal Ad book. The cost is nominal with 
Seraphim (Adult/$1.00) or Cherubim (Child/
$ .50). More information will be available at 
our meeting or you can check out our 
website for details.
Nominations for 2017-18 officers will be 
soon be made. Please let Mary Ann Stanek 
know if you are interested in serving on the 
Executive Board or in any other capacity. 

Thank you.
May the Angels in heaven protect and guide 
us all.

Pat Keegan

     
     
 

   

 Check out our websites  ---  

  kofc7784.orgkofc7784.org  
    

              donboscocolumbiettes.weebly.comdonboscocolumbiettes.weebly.com

  
www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.comwww.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com

 

 February 9th

Regular Council 
Meeting:

Sacred Heart Center 
7:30 PM

February 12

 Wives Appreciation 
Brunch at Perona 

Farms: 
1-3pm

http://kofc7784.org/
http://www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com/
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